
Planning for ICD-O-3.2 map
Hi CMAG members,

Happy New Year!

SNOMED International is seeking information from members on the usage of ICD-O-3.1 map. Please see  for details. Planning for the ICD-O-3.2 Map
Responses should be provided to by the 31st January 2023.   Nicola Ingram 

Kind regards,

Cathy

https://confluence.ihtsdotools.org/display/cmag/Planning+for+the+ICD-O-3.2+Map
https://confluence.ihtsdotools.org/display/~ningram
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